
 

High Commission of India  

Victoria, Seychelles 

***  

 

ICCR’s Africa Scholarship Scheme : 2023-24 

 

 The Indian Council for Cultural Relations (ICCR), Ministry of External Affairs, 

Government of India, has allotted five (05) slots to the Republic of Seychelles 

under the Africa Scholarship Scheme (G01790) at Indian 

Universities/Institutes for the academic year 2023-24, for pursuing 

Undergraduate and Masters Degree courses.  

2.  All details regarding the Scholarship are available at the ICCR’s Scholarship 

Portal (A2A Portal) at http://a2ascholarships.iccr.gov.in which has become 

operational. The entire application process has been streamlined online and will 

be coordinated through A2A Portal only. 

3.  The the last date for submission of applications by students has been 

extended till 9th June 2023.  

4.  Interested Seychelles citizen students are advised/encouraged to 

register/submit applications as soon as possible for early processing. For any 

further queries you may contact the High Commission of India at Tel: 4674116 

and email: itec.mahe@mea.gov.in 
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